Dear Sir / Madam,

Migration Amendment (visa capping) Bill 2010

I would really appreciate this opportunity to submit my views and thankful to you. I migrated to Australia nearly ten years ago and got Australian Citizenship. As a human being I have full sympathy with all the international migrants.

I reckon we should not support this bill. This will be very unfair because after saying "Welcome to Australia" we simply say we don't need you. Did we just use them financially and physically and when they start dreaming their good future we just say good bye.

I'm surprised that we are going to do Visa capping and Visas will be granted as per their luck and the other applications would be terminated.

At the last I would like to suggest that we should catch illegal people rather than who legally lodged their applications.

Thanks, Billy Rani